
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2022-23 

CLOSURE OF ADMISSION PORTAL 

 

This is to inform all candidates that the Admission Portal for Sivanath Sastri College will close on 
28.9.2022 and no further admissions will be possible thereafter. A limited number of seats remain 
vacant in various courses and the College. If any candidate who had applied during the appropriate 
application window wishes to take admission, they may contact the admission helpline within 10:30PM. 
Admission helpline will remain available for this purpose up to this time as a special case only for today.  

The admission helpline will be open for a short duration from 9AM to 11:30AM tomorrow i.e.29.9.2022 
only for those students who have already been admitted, in order to provide guidance to them. No 
requests for fresh admission will be allowed tomorrow.  

Thereafter, the Admission Helpline will remain closed for the duration of the Puja Holidays i.e. from 
30.9.2022 to 31.10.2022. It may be reopened thereafter and due notice will be provided if such is the 
case. Members of the helpline will not receive any calls on their personal numbers at any time.  

For any queries regarding verification, students are to contact the relevant department. Cancellations up 
to 28.9.2022 have been processed. Cancellations received on or after 29.9.2022 will be processed on or 
after 1.11.2022. All cancellations received in good order up to 31.10.2022 will result in full refund.  

The Principal, Nodal Officer (Admissions) and Convenor, Admission Sub-Committee of Sivanath Sastri 
College would, on behalf of all the faculty and staff of the College, like to thank all stakeholders for their 
patience and cooperation during the past few months.  

 

Dated: 28.9.2022 

 

By Order  
Principal  

 


